
                                  

 

 

  

October Newsletter 

Crime numbers ARE STILL DOWN!!! 

 

Violent crime was up a bit this month 

but our Focus Mission Team Detectives 

and Tactical Units have been pressing 

hard to make arrests regarding these 

crimes. Property Crime was down again 

but we can’t get complacent. 

 

Please be vigilant and report any 

suspicious activity in your 

neighborhoods. 

 

As a reminder: 

Please lock your vehicles and hide 

your belongings. 
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If you aren’t already a member of Nextdoor, 

please join with your Neighborhood, it is a 

great tool to connect with both your neighbors 

and RPD!! 

You can follow me on Twitter @RPDLtBrian 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We continue to have an overall decrease in crime. Robberies were up but the 

majority of those were involving known parties, they were not random acts. This 

accounted for an increase in our violent crime numbers. 

 

Property crime is down but Thefts from Vehicles is starting to climb. Please keep 

your vehicles locked and valuables out of sight.  

 

Overall, our sector has done a great job this year and are looking at an overall 

reduction.  

 

 



 


